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Notes: 

We did not include November 2023 outcome data because the 

reporting period had not concluded at the time this document 

was generated.  We will include it in the next quarterly report. 

 

Members of the committee have previously requested data on 

the racial characteristics of the Advocates’ hearing and arbitra-

tion clients.  That information is available.  However, it was not 

included in this report due to the reporting period having not 

concluded, and because we are reformatting this report to 

better illustrate that information.  We will include it in the next 

quarterly report, or send it upon request to members who wish 

to have it before then. 

 

There is data missing in our August, September and October  

outcome fields.  This is a personnel issue we are addressing inter-

nally, and will have those data points included here next quarter.  
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